
Back to School

1. Get a good night sleep
2. Eat a good breakfast

3. Arrive on time with a 
BIG SMILE

- Aug 9th closed for teacher training

day

- August 10th First day of school
- September 5th closed for Labor day

You may have heard that Cornerstone is APPLE accredited school. Did you know that APPLE(Accredited professional Preschool

Learning Environment)is a voluntary, nationally recognized program that earns Gold Seal designation from Florida


Department Of Children and Families. Accreditation is not same as licensing. While all schools needs to be licensed only

a small percentage choose to add on the accreditation. APPLE monitors all components of the program from


administrative procedures, classroom management, curriculum, staffing credentials and parental involvement.

Cornerstone Preschool was the first preschool in Pinellas county to earn accreditation back in 1988!! 
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August is a bittersweet month for us at Cornerstone. We will be saying goodbye to some of

our students as they head off to kindergarten. We will miss you all and wish you well! At


the same time, many new children will be joining the Cornerstone family as our new

school year gets underway. We also ask that you take a few minutes to review our policies


such as arrival procedures, what to wear to school, tuition policies, etc. Policies, calendars

and newsletters can also be found on our website: www.cornerstonepreschool.info
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